
 

 

State Water Board to Announce November Water 

Conservation Numbers at Jan. 5 Board Meeting 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                Contact: George Kostyrko  
Jan. 4, 2016                 George.Kostyrko@waterboards.ca.gov 
  

SACRAMENTO – On Tuesday, Jan.5, the State Water Resources Control Board (State 

Water Board) will release the water conservation data for the month of November-- the sixth 
month of reporting under Governor Edmund G. Brown Jr.’s mandate for a 25 percent reduction 
in water use -- at its regularly scheduled Board Meeting.   

As soon as discussion begins on item No.4 on the agenda, the latest reporting information will 
be loaded and available on this webpage.  Discussion of this item could occur within the first 
hour of the board meeting but there is no set time. Please watch the Board Meeting if you are 
interested in this item.  

What: State Water Board Meeting, Jan.5. See the agenda. 

When: Meeting starts at 9 a.m. PST, Tuesday, Jan. 5   

Where: Coastal Hearing Room, Joe Serna Jr. – CalEPA Building, 1001 I St., Sacramento CA, 

95814. Watch the meeting live online.  

 

ATTENTION MEDIA:  There will not be a media conference call on this date. One will be 
scheduled for mid-January to discuss water conservation efforts, enforcement and the future of 
the emergency water conservation regulation. Media will be notified via advisory once a date is 
set.  
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